
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Esteemed parents 

 

As per the message received from PM office each one of us is to light a Diya or candle .If Diya or candle is not 

available then we can even turn on torch of mobile phone. 

With this light that is generated with Diya or candle or torch of mobile phone, we are to fight a collective 

fight against deadly Corona virus. 

Switch off the other lights of the house on 5th April at 9.00PM for nine minutes. It is at 9.00PM that you are 

to light a Diya or candle or mobile torch at the door step of your house for nine minutes. You can stand in 

the balcony of your house also. Please don't stand out of the house on the road. 

As per the appeal of the PM we are to strengthen our resolve of ensuring physical distancing by doing so. 

You are requested to make this step introduced by the Prime Minister fully successful. 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

Rajiv Arora 

Principal 


